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HB3932 attempts to replace science with politics in wildlife management decisions. I 

oppose this idea as historically wildlife management in the hands of politicians does 

not have the results that we need. Please trust in the biologists of ODFW to continue 

science based management methods.  

 

Thank you, 

Larry Armstrong II  


